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November 7th, 1932.

G. B. Glassco, isq 
Executive Secretary, 
The Graduates Society,

• >

Dear Mr.Glaaaco,

. Let me thank you for your letter of the 

2nd November, In which you convey to me the resolution 

passed at the recent annual meeting of the Ottawa Valley 

Graduates* Society expressing their regret at the unti mely 

death of the late Professor Waugh»

Will you please convey to the Ottawa 

Valley Graduates the appreciation of the University 

of this expression of sympathy?

Tours faithfully,

Principal.
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